

March 13, 2020

Ms. Donna Rice Hughes 1378 Carpers Farm Way Vienna, VA 22182

Dear Donna,

Thank you so much for being a part of the Distinguished Lecture Series at Colorado Christian University. You did a wonderful job addressing our students, faculty, and our community!

We need to be vigilant in continuing to fight against child sexual exploitation in the digital world. One of the most important ways we can help is through education. Your talk brought tremendous insight and education to many people.

Colorado Christian University is growing to become a nationally recognized educational institution, due to hosting informative events like this one and because of speakers like yourself.

I hope you will continue to work with Centennial Institute and Colorado Christian University in the future. We are grateful for your partnership and look forward to your next visit!

For faith, family, and freedom,

Jeff Hunt

Vice President of Public Policy Director, Centennial Institute

Colorado Christian University

tast- You So Much